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Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s Offices Feature “The 
Hope Shot” as April’s Charitable Giving 

Organization  

 
Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s five offices will feature The Hope Shot as the charitable 
organization for the month of April 2025. The Hope Shot is a community recovery non-
profit that helps individuals move forward with a successful life overcoming addiction.   

“At The Hope Shot we are dedicated to helping individuals reclaim their lives from 
addiction,” remarks Justin McPadden, Founder and Executive Director.  “Through peer 
support, sober living scholarships, recovery coaching and other community outreach, 
we provide a lifeline to those seeking a fresh start.  We appreciate any support the 
community may be able to provide us in serving more individuals working to make their 
lives better.” 

“The Hope Shot is a remarkable organization that serves those overcoming the horrors 
of substance abuse,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “The Hope Shot provides 
the next step in their recovery.  Our five tax collector offices will be collecting donations 
to support The Hope Shot’s efforts.  Please consider donating to help The Hope Shot 
give a new lease on life to the men and women they serve!” 



For more information about The Hope Shot please visit the website: 
https://thehopeshot.org/  For more information about the promotional and charitable 
giving programs at the tax collector’s office please contact Assistant Tax Collector 
Greg Giordano at 727-847-8179 or visit www.pascotaxes.com Donations may be made 
online at https://www.govhub.com/fl-pasco/tc-gives/donate . Donations may also be 
mailed to: Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office, P.O. Box 276, Dade City FL 33526-0276. 
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